Robles, Sandra

From:

Robles, Sandra

Sent:

Thursday, January 19, 2023 11:38 AM

To:

Robles, Sandra

Subject:

FW: 1/23 Council Agenda - one more

From: Siamak Nassirpour

Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 12:58 PM

To: Michael Ross < mross@pasadenacenter.com >

Subject: Happy New Year

Hello Michael,

Happy new year to you and your family. I wish you a successful and prosperous year ahead. I wanted to let you know that I am moving on and have a GM role at a new hotel in the Anaheim area called The VIV. MY last day at the Westin is going to be on the 13th. It was a pleasure working with you and the CVB board members and I wish everyone the best.

Regards, Siamak

Siamak Nassirpour

General Manager

THE WESTIN PASADENA

191 N. Los Robles Pasadena, CA 91101 United States

Meeting Of: 01/23/2023

Agendå Item No 14